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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I hope you had a wonderful week. Last night, I sent out the West Region Newsletter which highlights 

Rev. Kevin Thompson's video message. If you haven't watched it, please take the time to do so. 

 

We are very fortunate to have Cheon Shim Won Prayer Room here in Seattle. I would like to encourage 

everyone of you to come and use it. You can come and pray anytime, just let us know when you are 

coming so we can make sure that the door is open and the candles are lighted. We also have wish paper 

that you can use for your special request to our Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

The schedule of our Cheon Shim Won Morning Devotion is from 6:00 AM daily. Our Cheon Shim Won 

Night Prayer Vigil is from 8:00 PM to 10:00 PM. True Mother said that our True Father is waiting for us 

in the Cheon Shim Won. He is ready to help and support us and receive our prayer and answer our 

questions. So come and pray at the Cheon Shim Won. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your support in our ministries through your 

monetary donations and offering of your time to witness and participate in others of our activities. Some 

of you are always there caring for our members as well as of our properties. 

 

Please know that you are all appreciated. Thank you. 

 

Let us continue to strive to contribute in building God's Kingdom here on earth and realizing God's 

Dream of One Family. 

 

Heavenly Parent and True Parents and Jesus Blessings be with you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle HPHC Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


